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9:00  Prayer Service in Room CH-2 – All are Welcome!  
“Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.”  Rom. 12:12 

 

9:30 Sunday School   (List of classes is on back) 
 Pre-school (ages 4-5)       Room 202 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr. 1-9)      Cafeteria 
 Youth/Adult Sunday School Assembly    Auditorium 
 

10:25   Opening & Announcements,   
 Call to Worship & Offering                            Stanley Good 

 Congregational Singing                                  Jason Anderson 
 Sharing & Prayer Time                                    Ben Showalter 
 Message                       Nehemiah 1                 John Ivan Byler 
                                   “The Place to Begin”  
 Reception of New Members                         c/o John Ivan Byler 
  Jason & Amy King, Jordan & Kayla Knicely 
 

NOON:  Fellowship Meal and  
                Grocery Shower for Luke & Kellsie Yoder 

-------------------------------------------------------- 
TODAY’S SERVANTS 

Greeter Today:   Ella Burkholder 
Hosts Today:    Fellowship Meal 
Usher in Charge: Jerry Martin 

 

THIS WEEK  
Friday, 7:00 pm –Youth:  Mini-golf at Mulligan’s 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
July 26-28 – BMA Convention in Shipshewana, IN 
August 4 – Sunday evening service c/o Josh’s group 
August 14, 7:00 pm – Business meeting; reorganization.  
August 30-31 – Leadership Development Seminar at RCF. 
September 8-11 – Bible Prophecy Conference with Kevin Yoder (MS) 
October 11-13 – Church Retreat at Highland Retreat Center 
October 27 – Communion service in evening. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Brother Sam regretfully shares that he cannot yet resume his preaching 
responsibilities as intended.  He will re-evaluate his health condition at 
the end of September.  Please continue in prayer for him. 

  The Disaster Relief Service of BMA needs help with tornado rebuild in 
Oklahoma Aug. 5-9.  Call Jerry Stoltzfus (864) 379-4166 to ask or help! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Missionary Spotlight – Henry Blank 
DNI President 

 

     Deb, Vanessa, and I had a really good trip to Cambodia and Mongolia. It was 
so good to spend time with Dewey and Stacey and the boys again.  Vanessa 
really enjoys spending time with Dewey and Stacey's boys, and they are always 
delighted when she comes to visit.  Vanessa does a really good job of investing in 
the DNI children when we travel.  One of Stan Miller's boys in Mongolia told 
Vanessa that she is the best babysitter ever!  
     Deb and I celebrated our 28th wedding anniversary while we were in 
Cambodia, so we decided to take a few days in Siem Reap, Cambodia doing the 
tourist thing and touring Angkor Wat and some of the other ancient temples there.  
Angkor Wat is quite impressive and is considered to be the 8th wonder of the 
world.  Our time in Mongolia with the team was also very enjoyable.  Mongolians 
were celebrating their big summer festival called Naadam while we were there, so 
we were able to experience some interesting aspects of traditional Mongolian 
culture. 
     We have a week and one day to get over jet lag and then pack up and head to 
Indiana for board meetings, Convention, and DNI workers retreat.  We would 
appreciate your prayers for extra emotional and physical energy for the meeting 
marathon!  Pray for meaningful and mutually encouraging interactions.  Pray for 
wisdom for the DNI board as they process some important decisions.  
Blessings, 
Henry Blank 

Offering last Sunday:  $11,008.00                 Regular offering     $3,533. 
    J&A Fund  $3,600        D&S Fund  $3,600           Building Fund   $275.  
Attendance last Sunday:   93  

Servants For Next Sunday 
Message:  Josh Helmuth              Hostess:  Amy King 
Cleaning:  Lane Beery & Tammy Glenn            Usher in Charge:  Russel Shirk 
Missionary Supporters:  Larry & Betty Wilkins      Mowing:  Dallas Wilkins 



                C O M M U N I T Y  /  S E R V I C E   O P P O R T U N I T I E S 
The West Rockingham Food Pantry serves the needy in our area with 
distribution on the third Thursday each month.  Your gifts to bless our 
neighbors may be sent  to  WRFP, 4222 Mt. Clinton Pike, Rockingham, VA 
22802.  On May 23 67 households (7 new) were served over 1,500 lb. non-
perishable food plus chicken, eggs, bread, vouchers for milk and fruit, etc.        .   
           Jesus:  “I was hungry and you gave me food.”  Matt. 25:35  . 

 
 
 
 

2023- 2024 Sunday School Classes 
 Preschool    (4-5 y.o.) -- Gloria Wenger, Becki Smucker          Rm CH-1 
 Children’s Assembly (Gr 1-9) - Jeron Mullet                              Cafeteria 
 Primary      (Gr 1-3) – Suetta Horst, Cynthia Shirk                 Room 101 
 Junior         (Gr 4-6)– Lou Martin, Lane Beery          Art/Music Rm 103 
 Youth         (15+ y.o.) –Skyler Beery, Tom Keener                  Room 213 
 Women –  Merlynne Keener, coordinator                         Sewing Room 
 Men    –     Calvin Shirk, coordinator                                        Auditorium 
                  Superintendents, Nat Glenn and Joel Troyer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 
We are a caring community of faith fully dependent on the Holy Spirit—committed 
to glorifying God, magnifying Christ, loving our neighbor as ourselves, sharing the 
Good News, and edifying our fellow pilgrims through the exposition of and 
obedience to God’s all-sufficient written Word. 
 

CMF Leadership Team 
          Sam Troyer, Pastor & Secretary      Josh Helmuth, Treasurer 
          Larry Wilkins, Deacon                         John Ivan Byler, Chairman 
         Frank Good, Deacon                            Stanley Good, Lay Leader 

Calvary Contacts 
(540) 867-9444     calvarymfva@gmail.com      calvarymennonite.com  
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